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Schultz, Robert, Env. Health

From: Schultz, Robert, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 3:21 PM

To: 'Tom McCoy'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: francis plating site: your phone call

Tom: 

 

We received your phone message and inquiry regarding an extension for the sampling. I do not see a problem with 

pushing out sample collection until the SCAP funding is in place; however, we need a brief statement that includes 

rationale supporting the request and a proposed date for the work. In this instance, your rationale could reference the 

2013 VI investigation findings and the 2016 groundwater data.  

 

In addition, for the purpose of continuing progress toward no further action status, I suggest that a brief summary of the 

meeting outcome and anticipated future steps be prepared and included in the project files. Schedules for ongoing work 

including site inspections and groundwater monitoring are included in a typical summary. 

 

Thank you, 

Bob 

 

Robert W. Schultz, CHG 

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Department of  Environmental Health (ACDEH) 

1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy  

Alameda, CA 94502 

Direct - 510-567-6700 

robert.schultz@acgov.org 

 


